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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Friday 19th April Y5/6  

ISS - AWAY 

Friday 19th April - Whole 

School Assembly 3pm 

Thursday 25th April  

ANZAC DAY - NO SCHOOL 

Friday 26th April -  

CURRICULUM DAY - NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday 15th May - 

Open Morning/STEM 

Afternoon 

Thursday 13th June - 

Whole School Italian  

Incursion 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome Back 

We have had a positive beginning to Term Two and as always, it has been nice catching up 

with students and hearing about what they got up to during the holidays. It sounds like  

families enjoyed a nice combination of relaxing with family and friends while also visiting 

some warmer places.  

Students and teachers have settled in well and begun their new topics and 

units of work. Cohort newsletters will go home Monday 29th April which 

will outline what their focus will be on during this term. There are also 

quite a few incursions that will be happening this term, so please make 

sure you read your Compass notifications. In addition to that, we also have our Open  

Morning/STEM Expo and Family Night on Wednesday 15th May. We are really excited to 

have families come along and participate in a range of engaging STEM activities and learn 

more about our STEM program.  

Sun Smart Hats 

School broad brimmed sun smart hats are to be worn until the end of April. 

The Department take their advice from the Australian Cancer Council when 

hats should be worn at school to protect ourselves against harmful Ultra Violet (UV) rays.  

Trivia Night 

Don’t forget to contact the office to book your table or place at the 

Trivia Night on Wednesday 8th May. Tables are made up of 10  

people, singles or small groups are invited and will make up a Table 

of 10. Tickets only $20 pp, fabulous prizes and door prizes to be won.  

Raffle tickets on sale throughout the night. (Flyer on page 7) 

mailto:keilor.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.kheights.vic.edu.au


Page 2 

 

NEWSPAPER DONATIONS PLEASE 

Resource Donations  

This term, students in the art room will be creating paper mâché & sculpting projects. 
The art room is looking for donations of newspapers. If you have any spare newspapers 
lying around, I would love to take them off you.  

 
You can drop them off at the office. 

 
Thank you,  
Miss Megan (Art Teacher)  

Please click on the link below which has a message from Ben Carroll to all parents and carers. 

short video message  

Keilor Heights Cookbook 

With the extension of our school Cooking and Gardening program, Parents and Friends 

have come up with the idea to make a school cookbook. Please look out for further details 

in future newsletters on how you can have your family’s favourite recipe included.  

Year 5/6 Secondary Experience 

Yesterday our Year 5/6 students attended Rosehill Secondary College as part of the transition process to Secondary School. 

Next week they will be attending Essendon Keilor College. These visits help students get a ‘feel’ for what they can expect at 

Secondary School and an opportunity for them to ask questions and get to meet new friends. Students came back with lots of 

positive comments and are looking forward to next week too. It was also very pleasing to have positive feedback from  

Rosehill staff about our students’ excellent manners and behaviour.  

I enjoyed the woodwork and made a wool art piece using nails - Kayra B 

We made pizza in cooking class which was delicious - Anay P 

Anzac Day and Curriculum Day 

Please remember that next Thursday 25th April is ANZAC Day and no students are required at school. Friday 26th April is a  

Curriculum Day and no students are required at school. Big Child Care will be operating all day on Friday 26th April. During our 

Curriculum Day, teachers will be working in teams on our new reporting system, planning and working on goals and targets 

for our new Annual Implementation Plan.  

Message from Ben Carroll 

Please take the time to click on the link below and listen to the message from Ben Carroll, it contains important information 

for parents and carers. 

Stay warm 

Victoria Graham 

https://vimeo.com/933088690/2bf575e8ee
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Some of our Year 5/6 students worked together to problem 

solve how to solve our new 3D castle puzzle as part of our 

new STEM program. 



BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 3 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      FRIDAY, May 3rd, 2024 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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2024 CSEF Applications 

Camp, Sports & Excursions Fund (CSEF) application forms for the 

2024 school year are now available from the school office. 
If you are a parent/foster parent/guardian, and you hold a Health Care Card or Pension Concession 

Card (in your name) that is still valid  then you are eligible to apply.  

CANTEEN NEWS 

The canteen will be OPEN Tuesday 23rd April due to ANZAC Day and a Curriculum Day on 

Thursday 25th & Friday 26th when there is NO SCHOOL. 

Please have your orders in by 9am if you are ordering on Tuesday 23rd April as a one off. 

In more canteen news the app has now been updated and android users should now be 

able to log on using their mobile phone. 
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SPECIALIST AWARDS 

Whole Class  2A Excellence in Italian 

Whole Class  F1A Excellence in Performing Arts 

Whole Class 56A  Excellence in Visual Arts 

Student Class Being For 

Harrison S F1A Trying His Best & Being a Responsible Learner 

Andreas A F1A Trying His Best & Being a Responsible Learner 

Holly Y F1B  Increasing Her Stamina in Writing & Being a Responsible Class Member 

Elena D B F1C Her Positive Start to Term 2 

Boden C 2A Respecting Learning Time & Creating an Informative Well Written Recount 

Johnny S 2A Respecting Learning Time & Creating an Informative Well Written Recount 

Aidan V 2B Showing Respect for Learning by Doing His Best Work 

Aria K 2B Respectfully Contributing to Classroom Discussions 

Henry P 34A Starting at KHPS in a determined & Respectful Manner 

Amelia P 34A Cooperative & Respectful Collaboration with Peers 

Renad H 34B Always Giving Every Task a Go & Showing the Confidence to Share Her Work 

Kanika A 34B Seeking Feedback & then Acting on that Feedback to Help in Her Learning 

Ben C 34C Increasing His Confidence with Making Great Attempts with His Recount Writing & Always Willing to Help Others 

Mikayla L 34C Her Positive Attitude & Enthusiasm Towards Her Learning & Always Completing Work to an Exceptional Standard  

Noah J 56A Having a Growth Mindset & Contributing During Class Conversations 

Dean R 56A Aspiring to Challenge Himself in Reading by Inferring Ideas 

Alannah P 56B Demonstrating a Positive Attitude Towards All Tasks & Being Supportive of Others 

Abhijay T 56B Demonstrating a Positive Attitude Towards All Tasks & Being Supportive of Others 

Nyla S-O 56C Being a Respectful Class Member & Always Including Others 

Jayden D 56C Being a Respectful Class Member who Always Includes Others During Discussions & Group Situations 

Matilda S 56D Revising & Editing Her Writing 

Ruby J 56D Asking Questions to Clarify Meaning 
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REGISTER NOW OR FIND OUT MORE: 

 
https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/  

https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/

